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Bicentennial Park 

South Street   
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Bicentennial Park was added to the  list of 
Milford’s parks in 1973. The Conservation 
Commission purchased the Woodward property and 
began beautification. Work was completed on the 
three acre park in 1975 in time to be dedicated on 
July 27 as part of Milford’s Bicentennial celebrations. 
Bicentennial park is the home of the Harriet E. 
Wilson Memorial installed Fall 2006. 
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